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Dear Residents:  
  I hope everyone enjoyed their Thanksgiving Holiday. Please join us for 
our annual Christmas Tree Lighting on December 2nd  at 7:00 pm.  This will be at 
Arrowhead Park/Veteran’s Memorial Park in a heated shelter not the Village Hall. Santa 
will be arriving on a Fire Truck at 7:00pm. While the kids are visiting Santa, you will be 
able to enjoy caroling from the Round Lake Area Schools Choir.  I really encourage all 
residents to attend this event as we are making this a very special family gathering.  
 Donations for the food drive are currently being accepted at the Village Hall. You 
may drop off canned goods or cash donations during business hours. Once again thank 
you for your support and showing the meaning of Holiday Spirit. 
Have a safe and happy holiday season!   
  As always, if I can be of any assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
(847) 546-1206. 

-Terrance Lumpkins, Mayor 
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HOLIDAY HOURS 

Saturday, December 23rd - CLOSED 
Monday, December 25th - CLOSED 
Tuesday, December 26th - CLOSED 
Saturday, December 30th - CLOSED 

Monday, January 1st - CLOSED 

Holiday Home Decorating Contest 

Please join us in our  
Holiday Home Decorating Contest.   

Judging runs from December 1st – 18th. 
To nominate your favorite home call the Village 

Hall (847) 546-1206 

Winners will be notified 

http://www.villageofroundlakeheights.org


!  !  ! ! ! ! !  !  !  

     Electronic Recycling  !  
A drop off area for electronic recycling is located at the: 

 Grayslake Public Works Facility, Recycling Center  
585 Berry Ave  
Grayslake, IL  

Monday thru Friday 7:00am-3:30pm  
Saturday 8:00am-noon.   

For any questions contact  
SWALCO 847-336-9340.

Senior Corner 
“One of the most important phases of maturing is that of growth from self-centering to an 
understanding relationship to others. A person is not mature until he has both an ability 
and a willingness to see himself as one among others and to do unto those others as he 
would have them do to him.” » Harry A. Overstreet
 
Baby it’s Cold outside. Please take precautions one of the evils of winter – snow shoveling. 
Just make sure that if you choose to shovel, take a partner or let a neighbor know.  Remember, when 
it’s cold outside, your heart works double time to keep you warm. Strenuous activities like shoveling 
snow may put too much strain on your heart, especially if you have heart disease. Shoveling can also 
be dangerous if you have problems with balance or have “thin bones” (osteoporosis). We can’t stop 
you but here to help you.

“Christmas is not a time nor a season, but a state of mind. To cherish peace and goodwill, to be 
plenteous in mercy, is to have the real spirit of Christmas."

Sidewalks, Driveways & Fire Hydrants 
Pursuant to Village Ordinance, property owners are required to clear sidewalks of snow and ice within 24 
hours of a snowfall. 
When clearing driveways, pile snow to the right of the driveway when facing the street to limit the snow 
throw back by plows.  Village Ordinance prohibits dumping snow in the street when cleaning sidewalks and 
driveways. 
Residents are asked to remove snow and ice around the fire hydrants so they are clear and accessible to 
emergency fire crews. 
Your cooperation ensures the safety of our community. 


